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April 22, 2024 
 
Director Shelly Davis  
Siskiyou County Public Health Department  
810 S. Main St.  
Yreka, California 96097 
 
RE: Medication-Assisted Treatment (MAT) Grant Award  
 
Dear Director Davis: 
  
The Board of State and Community Corrections (BSCC) is happy to announce your 
agency was selected to receive an MAT Grant Award at the Boards April 11, 2024, 
membership meeting. The Siskiyou County Public Health Department proposal is 
approved for full funding totaling $2,455,652 for your project beginning May 1, 2024, 
through June 30, 2027.  
 
BSCC staff will email an electronic copy of the MAT Grant Agreement. Please review the 
Grant Agreement and then complete as instructed.  Note that the BSCC will not execute 
the grant agreement or process reimbursement claims until all required documents are 
received.   
 
Again, congratulations on your agency's successful MAT proposal. BSCC team members 
will be reaching out to you soon. In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have questions or if I can be of any assistance.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy J. Polasik, Field Representative 
Board of State and Community Corrections 
2590 Venture Oaks Way, Suite 200 
Sacramento, CA 95833 
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